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Our meeting on March 16th will feature Edward Funkhouser, Associate Professor Emeritus.  We will also vote in our Executive Board for the 2023-2024 Woman’s Club year.
Message from our President:

March is here and it is hard to believe that we are almost at the end of our 2022-2023 NC State University Woman’s Club meeting year.  Each meeting has been full of information, excitement, time to socialize and a whole lot of fun! I’m sure next year’s meetings will be even better. 

We will elect officers at our March meeting for the 2023-2024 year and will be recruiting for Committee Chairs to help lead the club.

I want to thank all of you for your support and guidance during the past year in my new role as president of the NC State University Woman’s Club.  I have thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to lead the club as we came back together after a 2-year break from the pandemic.

I also want to thank everyone for the phone calls, e-mails, text messages and cards that Joe and I have received since his heart attack. He is doing well after the second stent and is on his way to recovery.

Thanks.
Dean Simpson

President, NCSUWC

Nominating Committee:

Elections for the 2023-2024 NCSUWC year will be held at the March business meeting.
The slate of officers at present is:
President-Dean Simpson

STILL OPEN First Vice President (Programs)
Second Vice President (Membership)-Sandy Donaghy

Secretary-Annette Harrell

Treasurer-Luanne Peterson

Thank you to these ladies for stepping forward to serve our club’s needs.
According to our constitution, officers will be elected by a plurality of the members present at the annual business meeting in March.  So be sure to attend!

Now is an excellent time to get involved in the executive branch of our club.

The First Vice Presidency is available and waiting for you to bring your new ideas!

Call me at 919-280-1933! Otherwise, at the business meeting we will accept nominations from the floor and voting will be by written ballot. I hope to see you all there!

Sharon Ayers, Chair

Pat Grady

Betsy Meldau

Annette Harrell

Aileen Presley

Georgina Werner

Membership Committee:

Please bring your $30 dues payment and completed membership form to the March meeting and give it to sandy.

Note that you do not need to fill out the details of address, phone, etc unless that information has changed.

If you cannot attend the March meeting, please mail your membership form and dues to:


Sandy Donaghy


103 Heritage Court

Cary, NC 27513

Checks should be made out to NC State University Woman’s Club.

If you did not receive a copy of the membership form at the February meeting, you can print a copy from this newsletter or from our website, https://womansclub.wordpress.ncsu.edu/membership-form. If you do not have a printer, call me at (919)469-0941 and I will mail you a copy,.

Please remember to sign up for committees, make program suggestions, and any other comments on the form.  We are looking forward to another great year.

Sandy Donaghy, Membership Chair
Feed the Pack:
Food insecurity is real!!  Please bring donations of non perishable food to the meeting!  Monetary donations are also welcomed!
Hostess Committee:

Our March hostesses are:
Toni Downey Co-Chair

Barbara Sullivan Co-Chair

Sharon Ayers

Scholarship Committee:

Donations to the Carol Caldwell Scholarship can be sent to:

NC State Foundation
Attn: gift Processing

Campus Box 7474

NC State University

Raleigh, NC 27695-7474
The website go.ncsu.edu/carol_caldwell
Attached to this newsletter are the names of the most recent recipients.
Next Meeting:

Our next meeting will be Thursday, March 18th.  Lunch will be served at 1145AM.  The menu for this meeting will be:
Fruit Salad
NCSU trio – Tuna Salad, Chicken Salad, and Pasta Salad served on a bed of mixed greens

Rolls and Butter

Coffee and Tea

The cost is $22.00 and can be paid at the door.

Like last month, please let Dean Simpson know if you will be joining us. You can email her or call her. If you say you will be attending, and don’t show, you will be charged the $22.00

LuAnne Bonanno

Newsletter Editor

978/361-5651

luquota@gmail.com
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